
Installation Engineer’s Statement 

 

 

 I,  Virgle Leon Strickland,   Technical Consultant Engineer of Team Radio, L.L.C.,   do 

hereby certify the following: 

 That I have been a holder of an F.C.C. Radio-Telephone License Number PG-6-24807 

and have been actively engaged in broadcast engineering since 1980.  Also have been 

responsible for the construction of several transmitter facilities. 

 I referenced a set of mounting instructions provided by Shively, the antenna 

manufacturer and supervised the installation for KPNC, Ponca City, Oklahoma, F.C.C. 

File Number BPH-20070718AAE. I supervised the installation of the directional antenna 

and preformed a detailed inspection upon completion and determined that the antenna was 

installed exactly according to the manufacturer's instructions.  The detailed inspection 

included the following:  1) that no platforms on the structure are larger than the nominal 

cross sectional area of the tower in the antenna horizontal plane,   2) no additional 

antennae are located  within the area of the antenna,  vertical or horizontal,  and  3) the 

tower and all cables, steps etc., are properly grounded. 

 Upon a complete and thorough examination, we can conclude that the directional 

antenna has been installed exactly as  specified by the mounting instructions from Shively. 
  
 
 
________________________ 
 
 Virgle Leon Strickland  
 
December 5, 2007      
 


